
September – October 2019 Newsletter 

 

This Thursday, September 26, students may wear their spirit shirts and jeans. We have home volleyball 
games beginning at 5:30 p.m. against Hillsboro. 
 
Elementary soccer portraits are re-scheduled for this Saturday, September 28, at 9:00 a.m. The teams 
will play according to last week’s schedule. Team 1 vs. Team 2 @ 9:30 a.m., and Team 3 vs. Team 4 @ 
10:30 a.m. 
 
Remember that Wednesday, October 2, is an early dismissal day for all students. Students will be 
dismissed at 11:30 a.m. There is no school on Thursday or Friday, October 3-4. 
 
Our annual Pink Games and Senior recognition are October 11 beginning at 5:00 p.m. The teams will be 
holding a coin drive at school starting next week. We encourage our students to help fill the containers. 
Additionally, the volleyball teams will be selling pink honor/memory ribbons for $1.00. The ribbons will 
be displayed in the gym. All money raised will be given to an area cancer organization. 
 
Please note the following changes to the school calendar: 
                The spaghetti dinner and Fun Night will now be on Friday, November 8. Dinner starts at 5:30 
p.m., and the program begins at 7:00 p.m. 
                There will not be a basketball preview as originally scheduled on November 22-23. 


